
CLOTHES DRIVE: 
PTSA Student Reps will be collecting coats, hats and 
gloves for the month of NOVEMBER. The home-
room with the most weight in clothes will get a 
prize. 
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PRINCIPAL MESSAGE: 

SCHOOL MUSICAL INFORMATION: 
REHEARSALS BEGIN November 1st after school 
 

We appreciate everyone that is applying to help with our musical. 
We may not be able to accommodate everyone. However, we 
will let you know either way. If you have any questions, feel free 
to email westhillsmusical@gmail.com  
 

The dates for the play: March 3,4,5 and 7  
 

***Here is the website for the musical:  
 westhillsmusical.wordpress.com*** 

I hope you all enjoyed the fall break! It was well deserved and timely. We are happy 
to have the students back. I love that we get to have re-starts every ten weeks or 
to reflect on what we did well and where we can improve. Here’s to always learning. 
Thank you to the parents for the support in their student’s growth and in WHMS 
growth, as a whole.  

ATTENTIONS ALL STUDENTS: 
We thought it would be fun this year to have your help with 
the Memory Book cover this year. All entries need to be  
submitted by the 19th of November. We will then decide a 
front and back cover. We are so excited to see your entries. 
If you have any questions, Please feel free to contact me    
at: rdyatt.whmsptsa@gmail.com.  
 
      **Students can submit more than one entry** 

MEMORY BOOK: 

COUNSELING OFFICE 
INFORMATION: 

 
• 8th grade PCCRs are 

starting this month. 
 

• Counselors will be 
visiting 7th grade 
classes and giving  
Suicide Prevention 
lessons.  

SCHOOL CLIMATE SURVEY:  
Parents, you received an email requesting participation in our Stakeholder Survey. 
We look forward to hearing from you. We appreciate the feedback in what we are 
doing well in and where we can improve. If you can take a minute to fill out this 
survey, we would greatly appreciate it. Thank you!   

https://jordandistrict.sjc1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_cCjRHbpUfQqcgm2  
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DRESS CODE UPDATE: 
New policy was approved on Tuesday, October 26th. A draft version of the "Student  
Conduct, Dress & Appearance Guidelines" is provided for you below... 



Next Meeting 
Date: November 11, 2021 Time: 4:30PM Place: WHMS Library Media Center 
 
West Hills Middle School has an active School Community Council which consists of parents, 
school staff and the principal. School employees and parent members are elected by secret ballot. 
Parents must have a student at WHMS in order to serve on the SCC.  
 
Four SCC meetings are held each year, usually on  
Wednesdays or Thursdays at 4:30 PM. The SCC participates 
in the development of our school improvement plan, the 
professional staff development plan, and approves the land 
trust budget each year. In addition, the SCC provides  input 
for the school's child access routing plan which includes safe 
walking routes to school from each neighborhood within 
school boundaries. The SCC also partners with school  
administration in creating a safe and constructive internet 
environment for students. 
 
The SCC is responsible for coordinating the annual  
fundraising activities of WHMS. The SCC provides a forum for 
community discussion of school related concerns and  
encourages citizens to express their views about educational 
issues. SCC information is available on this website.  
Upcoming meetings will be announced on our marquee and 
on our community bulletin board. We encourage any  
interested persons to join us. We value your input. Together 
we can make a stronger school. 
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SCHOOL PSYCHOLOGY WEEK: 8-12th 
What School Psychologists Do? 
School psychologists provide direct support and interventions to students; consult with 
teachers, families, and other school-employed mental health professionals (i.e., school 
counselors, school social workers) to improve support strategies; work with school   
administrators to improve school-wide practices and policies; and collaborate with 
community providers to coordinate needed services.  
 
This year's theme is "Let’s Get in GEAR." (Grow, Engage, Advocate, Rise). The theme’s acronym 
provides a challenge to grow both personally and professionally. It encourages us to engage in best 
practices and advocate for children’s access to mental health and learning supports. To rise implies 
resilience and renewal despite the challenges of the past.  
 
We would like to celebrate our School Psychologist, Betsy Smith, for her assistance 
with our students.  

RED RIBBON WEEK: 
 

PTSA did such a great job providing fun activity days for our students. We were excited to 
see so many students participate in our daily dress-up themes. We also appreciate the 
teachers who participated in the teacher “dunk.” Once again, a special thank you to the 
PTSA for their time and creative ideas. 

SCHOOL COMMUNITY COUNCIL: 

8270 S Grizzly Way 
West Jordan, Utah 84081 

Phone: (801) 412-2300 
Fax: (801) 412-2327 

 
Principal: Cynthia Vandermeiden 
Assistant Principal: Marni Davis 
Assistant Principal: Matt Lindsey   

Find us online 


